

Reception Newsletter







Wow! What a busy few weeks back since Easter, time just seems to be flying by. The children have been learning all about traditional tales. We have been reading Jack and the Beanstalk, Three Little Pigs and Goldilocks and the Three Bears. Here are some of the photos of children acting out their stories, building their own houses, making porridge and planting seeds. There are lots more in your child's Tapestry journal; see if they can talk to you about their learning?

Thank you so much to all the families who donated seeds, plant pots, grow bags and plants. The children have loved planting beans to grow their own beanstalks and sowing seeds in the outdoor area ready for summer.













Next Week:

We are starting our topic on Minibeasts by reading the story of the "Hungry Caterpillar". At home, you could support your child's learning by practising the days of the



week OR make a caterpillar puppet/model to use to retell the story. We would love to see your creations on Tapestry.





Request:

We would like to build Bug Hotels in the outdoor area. Do you have any of the following lying around at home

which you could donate to school please?

arden 600

Thank you

drain pipe bricks logs canes pots wooden planks bedding plants gravel/stones

Reminders:

- Please read with your child for 5-10 minutes every day and practise their tricky word pack. Also, please remember to sign your child's diary as they are collecting stickers towards a class prize. WATCH THIS SPACE FOR MORE DETAILS OVER THE NEXT FEW WEEKS!
- Book bags need to be in school every day please.

PE DAYS

RKL—Tuesday

RMW-Wednesday

RSB—Thursday

* Please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kit. We are going to be using the large apparatus from next week and if your child is not in shorts and t-shirts, they will not be able to take part due to health and safety.





